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No student in Oregon should go hungry, especially during these unprecedented and 

unknowing times. Free school lunches has helped my family greatly. My husband is 

going through a tough few years of work in the film industry and it’s not getting better. 

I’m thankful for free school lunches to help us save money and to put that money 

towards other bills. Please keep this going.  


